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7 January 2014 
 
 

Further Dredging at Freeport Terminals, Marsaxlokk Harbour  
   

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that further to Notice to 
Mariners no 77 of 2009, dredging activity will be increased by other two dredgers namely: 
 

a) Cutter suction dredger “Macchiavelli” 
b) Trailer Suction Dredger “Pinta” 
c) Split Hopper Barge “MV Boussole” 

 
Dredging will be carried out on a 24hr basis 
 
Mariners are therefore informed to keep a sharp lookout, navigate with extreme caution 
and slow speed and give the above area a wide berth. They are to abide by any 
instructions that are issued by Marsaxlokk VTS (Marsaxlokk Port Control) 
 
 
 
Chart affected BA 36  


